
 

 

21st March 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer  

 

Yorkshire Museum of Farming - Class 3  

 

We are very much looking forward to our class trip on Friday 27th April.  

 

Please read the following information carefully so that we can ensure the day runs 

smoothly and your child has everything they need. 

 

The coach will leave school at 9am prompt. Due to time constraints we will not be able to 

hold the coach for children who are running late, so please make sure that you allow 

sufficient time to arrive at school early. We will be returning to school at the slightly 

later time of approximately 4pm. 

 

As we are off-site it is important that your child is prepared for the visit and comes to 

school in appropriate outdoor clothing and footwear, you may wish to send your child 

with a waterproof coat and wellington boots. The children will have the opportunity to 

dress up in Stone Age themed clothing at the venue.  

 

Your child will need to bring a packed lunch in a disposable plastic bag. Please also ensure 

that your child has plenty to drink throughout the day (no glass bottles.) If your child 

requires a packed lunch from school please inform the office by Friday 20th April at the 

latest.  

 

Thank you to those parents who have already contributed £24 towards the cost of the 

trip. If you have not already done so, we would appreciate a contribution at your earliest 

convenience. This can be made online via Parent Pay or Paypoint at your local shop, as well 

in cash at the school office.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Mr Lugg 


